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Get to know the new
lunch lady - 3

TAKE A PEEK AT WHAT'S INSIDE:

Join us every Tuesday for our coffee morning mornings at
The Glebe between 10-12. 
1st Tuesday of the month (next on 7th June) those
attending our coffee morning will be invited to stay for a light
lunch. A great opportunity to catch up with friends, meet
new people and share a meal.

Timebanking is a great way to learn new skills, share ideas or help others in your community and
be rewarded for it. If you would like to join in with any of your new projects, or if you would like to
become a member of the Time Bank or to find out more, please get in touch.

 

SUTTON TIME BANK
JOIN THE TIME BANK

COFFEE CONNECTIONS

SUTTON TIME BANK'S  LAUNCH EVENT

We had a fantastic day celebrating the
Time Bank’s official launch. Although
we have been going for 2 years it was a
great opportunity to get together and
celebrate the Time Bank.
Thank you to Sutton Scouts for
providing the very yummy BBQ and to
Sutton Conservation Society for the
lovely sunflower planting. Thank you to
all the Time Bank members and
community who supported us today. We
are very grateful for the village’s
support.
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If you would like to find out more or
become a member of the Time Bank please get in touch with the Time

Bank coordinator,
Lucy Amos-John.

suttontimebank@sutton-cambs-pc.gov.uk or 07731017916

RIDDLE OF THE MONTH
I reach for the sky, but clutch to the ground; sometimes I leave, but I am

always around. What am I?
First Time Bank member to email the answer to Lucy will win a small prize.

FUN ACTIVITIES TO TRY AT HOME
JUBILEE DECORATIONS

With the Jubilee celebrations approaching, why not create some art to decorate
at home. You could even make your own Jubilee bunting. We would love to see

photos of any pieces you do. 
 


